
Laboratory Bulletin 

 

 

 

Date: February 26, 2014  
 

To:  South Zone – East 
 Physicians, Nurses and Laboratory Staff  
 

From: AHS Laboratory Services – South Zone East 
 

Re: Relocation of Outpatient Laboratory Services at Medicine Hat Regional Hospital 
 

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 
 

Key Messages: 
 

 Effective March 5, 2014, Outpatient Laboratory Services at Medicine Hat Regional Hospital will 
be moving to a new location. This move is a result of construction on the Hospital Expansion 
Project. 

 The Outpatient Laboratory will be relocated to the 5th floor of the RSS building at Medicine Hat 
Regional Hospital, Room 23 (access using the elevator behind the gift shop in the hospital atrium). 

 Address information, hours of operation, and new contact information are listed in the table 
below: 

 

Outpatient Laboratory Services 

Location 

5th floor, RSS Building, Room 23 
Medicine Hat Regional Hospital 
666 5 Street SW 
Medicine Hat, Alberta, T1A 4H6 

Hours of Operation 
Monday to Friday 0800 – 1700 
Closed on weekends and statutory holidays 

New Phone Number 
403-529-8830 option 0 or 2 
Or internal extension 1334 

New Fax Number 403-529-8059 

 

Action Required: 
 

 Direct your patients to the new lab location if they require outpatient lab services including sample 
collections and/or specimen drop-off.  

 Update your phone directory to reflect the new phone and fax numbers.  

 Use the new contact number for booking Holter Monitors and any other inquiries related to 
Outpatient Laboratory Services. 

 

Inquiries and feedback may be directed to:  
 

 Layol McRae, Accession Supervisor, Medicine Hat Regional Hospital Laboratory, 403-502-8648 
Ext. 1124  

 Jacquie Hess, Tech III, Medicine Hat Regional Hospital Laboratory, 403-502-8648 Ext 1232 
 

This bulletin has been reviewed and approved by: 
Dr. M. O’Connor, Zone Clinical Department Head (Co-Lead) Laboratory Medicine, South Zone 


